
June 28, 2017 
 

TENTATIVE PLANS FOR TEMPORARY LANE REDUCTION ON LA PATA 
HAVE BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 OC Public Works has cancelled its plans for a temporary lane reduction on 
Avenida La Pata between Ortega Highway and Stallion Ridge for the summer.  Upon 
further review, analysis and discussion, the tentative lane reduction during the summer 
is NO LONGER being considered by OC Public Works nor will it be implemented.  This 
option may be revisited in the future.  No additional impacts are expected at this time.   
 
 OC Public Works will keep the cities posted of any major developments.  In the 
meantime if you have questions relating to OC Public Works projects, you may contact:  
 

Hugo Pineda, PE, PMP, MSc 
Civil Engineer 

OC Public Works|OC Infrastructure Programs|Project Management 
P-714-647-3973 | C-714-955-2851 | F-714-967-0884 

Hugo.Pineda@ocpw.ocgov.com 
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